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To Captain George E. Adamson

June 23, 1930   Fort Benning, Georgia

Dear Adamson:

I am asking again my usual summer favor of you, to have my mail forwarded from your office for a couple of weeks while I move about in the East.  Later I am going out to a Ranch for a long stay.

Will you forward my mail (telegrams collect) to me

“Care Mrs. Clifton S. Brown,

Ocean Beach, Fire Island,

New York”

I will appreciate this kindness very much.

I would also appreciate a note telling me of the General’s plans.  Is Miss May with him.  When does he expect to return from abroad.

I hope you and Mrs. Adamson are well—and that you escaped each Crash in the market.

Faithfully yours,

G. C. Marshall, Jr.
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